
Victoria Point State High School 

Student Resource Scheme  

Annual Parent Information Letter 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

This letter contains important information about the Student Resource Scheme (SRS) including how the scheme 
operates and the annual participation fee.  

The Queensland Government supports students’ education by providing funding for: 

�x Instruction, e.g. teachers

�x Facilities, e.g. buildings, amenities, furniture

�x Administration, e.g. 



https://education.qld.gov.au/about-us/budgets-funding-grants/grants/parents-and-students/textbook-resource-allowance
https://education.qld.gov.au/about-us/budgets-funding-grants/grants/parents-and-students/textbook-resource-allowance
http://ppr.det.qld.gov.au/corp/finance/accounts/Procedure%20Attachments/debt-management/debt-management.pdf
http://ppr.det.qld.gov.au/corp/finance/accounts/Procedure%20Attachments/debt-management/debt-management.pdf


Payment Method 
SRS payments can be made by BPOINT, BPAY, EFTPOS (Credit/Debit Card), Cash, Centrepay. 

�x Payment may be made on-line through the BPOINT using the information supplied on any invoices generated by
the school.

�x When paying by BPOINT, please use the Customer Reference Number (CRN) and invoice number printed on the
invoice. If unsure of the CRN, please contact the school.

�x Centrepay Deductions are available to pay the SRS fees. Use Centrepay to make regular deductions from your
Centrelink payment. Centrepay is a voluntary and easy payment option available to Centrelink customers. Go to
humanservices.gov.au/centrepay for more information on how to set up your Centrepay deductions or contact
the Finance Team at Victoria Point State High School for assistance.

Contact Us 
For all queries regarding the SRS and its inclusions, please contact and arrange an appointment with our Finance Team 
on 3820 5888 or finance@vpshs.eq.edu.au 

Please complete the SRS Fee Payment Arrangement Form and return to the school administration office. 




